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April 6, 2022 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
Re:  Docket No. DE 19-057 
 Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 
 Notice of Implementation for New Start Program   
 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 
 On June 1, 2021, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (the “Commission”) 
approved and adopted the New Start Program Design Report (the “New Start Report”), which had 
been filed by Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy (the 
“Company”) on April 15, 2021.  The New Start Report was the result of a stakeholder group 
process and included a list of planned reporting dates for 2022 with a Quarter 1 reporting date of 
April 30, 2022.  Subsequently, the New Start Program was implemented on March 28, 2022 (i.e., 
just three days before the close of Quarter 1).  As a result, the Company does not yet have any data 
to report on the New Start Program metrics.   
 
 The Company therefore provides this letter in lieu of a full report to confirm that the New 
Start Program has been implemented.  The Company will provide a full report for Quarter 2 
according to the quarterly filing schedule set forth in the New Start Report, consistent with the 
New Start Program recommendation to begin reporting in the quarter following implementation 
of the program. 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 
       Sincerely, 
        

 
     Jessica Buno Ralston  

 
cc: Service List, Docket DE 19-057 
 Service List, New Start Stakeholder Group 


	Jessica Buno Ralston

